
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 18, 2021  
 
Subject: PharmaLok™ Sanitary Clamps Colorant Change 
 
Parts Affected: CPN75-CM077, CPAN75-CM077, CPX150-CM077 and CPAX150-CM077 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
You are receiving this notice because your company has purchased, or sampled, the parts referenced above from 
Nordson MEDICAL in the past 24 months.  
 
Please be informed that to achieve improved control of our supply chain, we are transitioning away from the white 
colorant to the uncolored version of the glass filled PBT polyester material used in the above clamp part numbers.  
 
As we transition to the uncolored version of the clamps at depletion of the current inventory, customers will notice a 
difference in color of the parts they receive. However, the natural version is also deemed to be cosmetically acceptable. 
 
 

 
 

 
It is important to note that the most evaluation test samples submitted to customers are those of the uncolored version. 
Most importantly part numbers do not change and there is no impact to the regulatory compliance. 
 
For your reference, the product change notification (PCN) number is 1318640. If you have any questions, please contact 
your Account Manager. We appreciate and thank you for your business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ravi Narayanan 
Global Product Manager  
Nordson Medical 
 
 
 
 


